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Brooke Primary Academy 

Weekly News 

 
This week has been all about Mutual Respect. This is not only one of the 5 

Fundamental British Values, but also one of our School Values. We started 

the week with an assembly to discuss what we mean by the word Respect. 

The children were able to confidently explain what it means to them and 

gave some excellent examples of how they show Mutual Respect around 

school and also within the community. Whenever we have visitors in school 

or go on a school visit our children are always praised on how respectful they 

are. It is also fantastic to see how this follows through into out of school 

clubs and competitions we attend.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
At Brooke Primary Academy, we ensure that our children 
receive the highest quality of education possible. One of 
the ways this is done is ensuring that our teachers receive 
ongoing high quality continuous professional 
development. This week, David Reedy, a Literacy 
Consultant, and Dr Wayne Tennent, a Senior Lecturer in 
Primary English Education, delivered some reading-based 
training to our teachers and leaders. As you can see, even 
the children could not resist getting involved!  
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Cannon Hall Farm 

Our Year 1 children enjoyed a trip to Cannon Hall Farm this 

week. The children loved seeing all the animals and they had 

the opportunity to consolidate all of their science learning from 

this half term. They saw mammals, reptiles, amphibians, fish 

and even some birds! The children behaved so well and the 

tour guides were very complimentary of the children’s 

behaviour and engagement.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visiting the Dentist 

This week, some of our Year 6’s have taken part in an NHS National Dental Survey and have had 

their teeth checked in a makeshift dentist at school. The dentists that visited the school left the 

following advice and information for our all of our parents:- 

Please remember to take your child to the dentist regularly. NHS dental care is free for children. All children aged 3-

16 can have fluoride varnish painted on their teeth by the dentist at least twice a year, to help strengthen their teeth 

and prevent tooth decay. If you do not have a family dentist, you can find your nearest NHS dentists at: 

https://www.nhs.uk/Sevice-Search/Dentists/LocationSearch/3 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/Sevice-Search/Dentists/LocationSearch/3
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This half term, we have lots of exciting Art and Design and Design and Technology lessons taking place. 

Art and Design  

Year 2, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 have all completed their 

Art and Design units. Year 2 created still life drawings of 

flower arrangements, inspired by the great Van Gogh. 

Year 4 painted a David Hockney inspired landscape using 

their colour mixing knowledge. Year 5 perfected their 

mono and relief printing skills with a Pop Art 

print and Year 6 sculptured armatures focusing 

on proportion and size. Mrs Roberts (Art and 

Design Subject Lead) has been blown away with 

the children’s beautiful pieces.  

 

 

 

Design and Technology  

Year 1 and 3 have completed their Design and Technology units. Year 1 

have designed, made and evaluated a scene with a moving animal. The 

animal moves with a slider or lever. The children all worked hard and 

persevered to make the slider or lever for their animal. Year 3 have 

perfected their sewing skills using the blanket and running stitch to create 

a wallet for themselves, a friend or a family member to store coins and 

cards in. They included press studs to ensure that the wallet was secure. 

Mrs Brown (Design and Technology Subject Lead) has enjoyed talking to 

the children about their end products. A BIG thank you to all the parent 

volunteers who attended the Y3 DT sessions to support with completing 

their final designs.  
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Key Stage Two Playtime Snack  

 

A polite reminder that children are able to bring a healthy snack to school to enjoy during 

breaktime. 

 

Home School Partnership 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Challenge Winners – W/E 26/05/2023 (Summer 1, Week 6) 

 

Attendance is at or above the school target of 96% 

Attendance is between 92 – 96%, below school target and being monitored 

Attendance is below 92% and significantly below the school target of 97%. Action to improve attendance needed 

Phase Class Percentage Winner 

EYFS 

F1 Mrs Whitfield 82.1% 
All children who achieved 100% will receive a dip in 

the box 
F2 Mrs Baxter 94.5% 

F2 Miss Rowbotham 85.8% 

KS1 

Y1 Miss Hennigan 99% 

Y1 Miss Hennigan – Ice Lollies Y1 Mrs Brown/Miss French  87.9% 

Y2 Mr Moore 93.9% 

LKS2 

Y3 Mrs Roberts 94.3% 

Y3 Mrs Roberts- Trip to the Dojo Shop 
Y3 Miss L Jackson 91% 

Y4 Mr Jones 91.8% 

Y4 Miss Benjamin-Webster 89.1% 

UKS2 

Y5 Miss Low  93% 

Mr Y6 Farrand – Chocolates 
Y5 Miss H Jackson 95.6% 

Y6 Mr Thomas 97.8% 

Y6 Mr Farrand/Mrs Sanders 98.5% 

Total 92.7% 

 

Pupil For 

George L Man of the Match at football 

Ruben D Being made a Sixer at Cubs 

Zara B Dancing at 3 shows at Cast for Cre8ive Dance Academy 

George C Bringing in all his recycled creations he has done at Beavers. 

Jack M Working as a team with Club Thorne to win the Under 8’s 

Champions Cup 

Frazer S Working as a team with Club Thorne to win the Under 8’s 

Champions Cup 

Joe F Working as a team with Club Thorne to win the Under 8’s 

Champions Cup 
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Pupil of the Week W/E 22.05.2023 

Well done to the following children who have been awarded pupil of the week for going the extra mile with their 

learning / displaying the school values.  

Class  Pupil  

F1 Mrs Whitfield Kobe R 

F2 Mrs Baxter Jack F 

F2 Miss Rowbotham / Baxter Oliver J 

Y1 Mrs Brown / Miss French Marius Z 

Y1 Miss Hennigan Austin W 

Y2 Mr Moore Noel C 

Y3 Mrs Roberts Brooke P 

Y3 Miss Jackson Noah Q 

Y4 Mr Jones Amelia C 

Y4 Miss Benjamin-Webster Oliwier G 

Y5 Miss Low Navaan S 

Y5 Miss Jackson Charley A 

Y6 Mr Farrand / Mrs Sanders Christian S 

Y6 Mr Thomas Lena H 

 

 

Pupil of the Tern 

Well done to the following children who have been awarded pupil of the term for going the extra mile with their learning 

/ displaying the school values.  

Class  Pupil  

Y1 Mrs Brown / Miss French Lucy S 

Y1 Miss Hennigan Maisey G 

Y2 Mr Moore Pixie K 

Y3 Mrs Roberts Harry R 

Y3 Miss Jackson Ricky S 

Y4 Mr Jones Grace P 

Y4 Miss Benjamin-Webster Oliwier G 

Y5 Miss Low Alicia L 

Y5 Miss Jackson Tia-R T 

Y6 Mr Farrand / Mrs Sanders Jacob T 

Y6 Mr Thomas Jayden S 

 
 
Headteacher’s Award 
 
 

Pupil For 

Maia E Being kind and comforting to her friend 
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Important Dates  
 
Summer 2 

• Friday 9th June – Year 6 Leavers Trip Year-6-Leavers-Trip.pdf (brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk) 

• Monday 19th June 2.15pm – Year 1 & 2 Sports DaySports-Day-2023.pdf (brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk) 

• Wednesday 21st June 10.45am - F1 Morning only and start of the week children Sports Day  

• Wednesday 21st June 2.15pm – F1 Afternoon only and end of week children Sports Day 

• Wednesday 21st June 10.45am – F2LBA Sports DaySports-Day-2023.pdf (brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk) 

• Wednesday 21st June 2.15pm – F2CRO Sports DaySports-Day-2023.pdf (brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk) 

• Friday 23rd June 2.15pm – Year 3 & 4 Sports DaySports-Day-2023.pdf (brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk) 

• Thursday 29th & Friday 30th June – Year 4 Austerfield Residential Austerfield-Residential-2022.pdf 

(brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk) 

• Friday 30th June - Year 5 Hornsea Trip Hornsea-Y5-trip.pdf (brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk) 

• Monday 3rd July 10.00am – Year 5 & 6 Sports DaySports-Day-2023.pdf (brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk) 

• Wednesday 5th July – F1 Trip to Eastfield Farm - F1-Eastfield-Farm.pdf (brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk) 

• Tuesday 11th July 2pm-3pm  - Summer Orchestra Concert  

 

Have a wonderful half term. See you all on Monday 5th June.  

Brooke Primary Academy 

https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Year-6-Leavers-Trip.pdf
https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Sports-Day-2023.pdf
https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Sports-Day-2023.pdf
https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Sports-Day-2023.pdf
https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Sports-Day-2023.pdf
https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/Austerfield-Residential-2022.pdf
https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/Austerfield-Residential-2022.pdf
https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Hornsea-Y5-trip.pdf
https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/Sports-Day-2023.pdf
https://brookeprimaryacademy.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/F1-Eastfield-Farm.pdf

